Charlotte Taxlor

From: Andrew Waskett-Burt
Sent: 30 March 2021 09:52

To: Charlotte Taylor

Subject: FW: 29 Main St Lyddington

-------- Original message --------

From: Simon Oakes <s.o.serviceskettering@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, 30 Mar 2021, 08:51

To: James Kirk <james@kirk-estates.com>

Subject: 29 Main St Lyddington

Dear Andrew,

Further to the specific instructions as specified within the listed building application / consent and as
instructed by the agent, Kirk Estates we write to confirm that as per the methodology confirmation
relating to the re-pointing required, we formally advise that for the work we used only hand tools as
follows:

a small pointing trowel and a finger trowel to make good the areas needing attention.

As per Mr Wright's direction and instructions in person on site we kept the re-pointing to an absolute
minimum and as supported by the images Kirk have submitted.

kind regards

Simon Oakes
Simon Oakes Services



